
Tuesday 15th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
I just wanted to take the opportunity to introduce myself. 
 
I was lucky enough to spend the majority of my teaching placements at The Prince of Wales last academic year. I                     
know many of your children from when they were in Year 3 and have taught a number of their friends in Year 1                       
last year. 
 
I am really looking forward to my time in Year 4 and working with your children.  
 
From what I have already encountered, they are a strong class who have a passion for learning.  
 
Over the coming days, I would encourage you to introduce yourself to me. I will always be available at the                    
beginning and end of the school day. 
 
I will be attending meetings that may have already been arranged with Mr. Spracklen so that we can all be on the                      
same page moving forward.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Miss A White 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

 
 

 

  
 

 


